
OFFICE CLOSURE NOTICE   
   

The Town Clerk & Tax Collector’s Office will be closed on the 
following days in January: 

 
Wednesday, January 15, 2020 

Monday, January 20, 2020-Martin Luther King Day 
Tuesday, January 21, 2020-will open at 1:30PM 

Wednesday, January 29, 2020 
 

The Town Clerk/Tax Collector Staff will be attending necessary meetings 
& trainings to prepare for 2020 Elections and conversion to new software. 

 
Betty H. Ramspott   

Town Clerk/Tax Collector   
   


